
Improving Child Welfare  Supervision
Date:  Wednesday, November 18, 2009

Time:  8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Place:  Hubert H. Humphrey Center, Cowles Auditorium, 
University of Minnesota, 301 19th Ave S, Minneapolis

We know that when child welfare supervision is improved, worker retention is 
improved, practice improves and better outcomes are achieved. In this effort, 
the Child Safety and Permanency Division (CSP) of Minnesota’s Department 
of Human Services is teaming with the Center for Advanced Studies in Child 
Welfare (CASCW) to host a one day conference to provide an introduction 
to a model and framework for child welfare supervision, developed by the 
 National Resource Centers for Family-Centered Practice and Permanency 
Planning and Organizational Improvement. The conference will include a 
 presentation on the use of strategic planning processes to improve child 
welfare supervision and an opportunity to hear directly from other states 
that have used these resources to improve their system of child welfare 
 supervision.  Assuming interest on the part of county agencies, CSP and 
 CASCW are prepared to support the application of these models and process-
es in our state, with technical assistance from the National Resource Centers 
for  Organizational Improvement and Child Welfare Data and Technology.  

Invited presenters
Steven Preister, MSW, PhD,  Associate Director
National Child  Welfare  Resource Center for  Organizational  Improvement
Peg Hess, PhD, ACSW,  Consultant
National  Resource Center for Family- Centered Practice and  Permanency 
Planning and with Children’s Rights

Panel discussion
Supervisors and  administrators from North Carolina and  Missouri will  
discuss their experiences  piloting and implementing these change strategies.

Registration
To register, visit cehd.umn.edu/ssw/cascw. Click on the link under 
the pictures. 
There is a $15 fee to cover lunch for onsite attendees, there is no fee for 
those viewing via web stream.

This forum has been developed under the auspices of: Federal Title IV-E Funding, Minnesota 
Department of Human Services (Contract #439481), The Center for Advanced Studies in Child 
Welfare at the School of Social Work in the College of Education and Human Development. 

The University of Minnesota is an equal opportunity educator and employer.
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